
  
   

 

25 January 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

SWAT CHALLENGE CUP COMPETITION AT COLYTON GRAMMAR SCHOOL – Friday 2
nd 

February 2018 

Your son has been selected to represent the school team in the SWAT Challenge Cup Competition on Friday 2nd 
February 2018.  This competition involves each team delivering their own presentation addressing the question, ‘How 
can Britain sustain its economic prosperity, social harmony and international standing in a post-Brexit world?’ This 
competition is taking place at Colyton Grammar School in Devon between 9.15am and 2.30pm. 

We will be leaving BWS at 7.15am, travelling in a school minibus, and would expect to return to Bishop Wordsworth’s 
at about 5.00 pm.  Please could you provide your son with a packed lunch for the day as no lunch is being provided at 
the venue. The reply slip below asks you to give permission for your son to attend the competition.  

It would be appreciated if each student could make a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to cover the cost of travel.  As the 
school cannot fully fund the visit I would be grateful if parents could make the appropriate voluntary contribution.  No 
pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover the cost of the trip then 
it will have to be cancelled.   

I hope that your son will be able to attend this visit.  Please complete the reply slip below and return it in an envelope 
marked with your son’s name, form and visit details.  Your son should return the reply slip direct to Mr Rogers.  The 
deadline for replies is Tuesday 30 January 2018. 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the school website 

Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical conditions and that your son 
takes all necessary medication with them on this trip.  Please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to 
update your son’s information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

    

Mr J Rogers 

Assistant Headteacher, SWAT Coordinator jpr@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………...……………… 

Please complete and return direct to Mr Rogers by Tuesday 30
th
 January 2018 in an envelope marked with your son’s 

name, form and the visit title. 

SWAT CHALLENGE CUP COMPETITION VISIT COLYTON – 2 FEBRUARY 2018 

I give permission for my son to attend the above competition as per the details set out in the letter dated 25 January 
2018. 

Son’s Name:  ………………………………………….………………………………..   Form:  ……...…………… 

 

Signed: ……………………………….… (Parent/Guardian)  Contact Tel No:  ……………..………........ 

 

 Additional Medical information:  ………………………………………………………………………………. 

.……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…… 
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